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Notification

MHRD-TLC of University of Calicut, attached to the Department of Education organises short run
course (Three Days) in "Recent Trends in Teaching and Evaluation" for Higher Secondary
school Teachers working in the Calicut University jurisdiction (Malappuram, Kozhikode, Palakkad,
Thrissur and Waynad districts). The programme is scheduled from 13.01.2020 to 15.01.2020.
Those who are interested can apply directly with proper consent from the head of the institution/
competent authority. Please find the format for application at the bottom of the notification. It may be
noted that the applicants need to send hard copy of the filled up application form complete in all
sense with the recommendation of the competent authority to the Project Head, MHRD-TLC,
Department of Education, University of Calicut. There is no Registration fee for this programme. No
TA/DA will be paid to the partcipants. However, working lunch, tea and snacks will be provided.

Important Information:
Number of seats available: 30
Last date of receiving application : 08.01.2020

For further query:

Email: projecthead.pmmmnmtt@gmail.com

1. Prof (Dr) P K Aruna (Project Head) Mobile : 9495657594
2. Dr. C Abdul Majeed (Director) Mobile : 9446244359

Address : Project Head,
MHRD-Teaching Learning Centre (TLC),
Department of Education,

University of Calicut,

Calicut University P.O

Kerala-673635.

Project Head
MHRD-TLC



